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SUBJECT:  Letter of Continuity for SGT R.L. Maxwell, RA1234

1. From July 2013 to December 2013, Sergeant Maxwell served as the Administration NCO in the Awards section of the Headquarters here at Ft Stewart. During this time, I was SGT Maxwell's reporting official and supervisor.  In this short period of time SGT Maxwell became a valued member of our team and made significant contributions to our section by improving morale, clarifying and authoring the details of our job and training all of our junior Soldiers. This memorandum is meant to record those accomplishments for future reference by his next unit.

2. Upon arrival, due to his inexperience with our particular section, he invited every member to train him in turn. As a result, he identified inconsistencies and a lack of standardization that frequently caused delays in our products and occasionally, inaccuracy.  He took responsibility for his findings and wrote two Operating Instructions that clarified our rules and procedures and now serve as the central portion of our training plan. He has set an example that I am sure will positively affect all our Soldiers for the rest of their careers.  In addition, he helped reduce our office's error rate from 5% to 1%, a Ft Stewart first.
3. If I can provide any further clarification, I can be reached at DSN XXX-XXXX.
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